Seventh-day Adventist’' Church

GULF STATES CONFERENCE

YOUTH MINISTRIES

February 27, 2023

School Administrators
School Districts in Alabama, Mississippi and Florida

Dear School Administrator:

On March 3- 4, 2023, the Gulf States Conference Youth Department will be attending the
Backpacking Invitational, an annual Conference-TEEN event. Our GSC Youth Department is a
Christian scout-type program for both boys and girls sponsored by the Seventh-day Adventist
Church. It encourages mental, physical and spiritual growth through the development of personal
skills in various pursuits. These range from household arts to nature appreciation and
recreational activities.

The event will last from Friday afternoon, March 3 through Sunday morning, March 5. Various
activities at the Camp out will provide an outdoor education training experience. The
Youth/Teens will be camping in tents, doing their own cooking and taking part in skilled outdoor
events.

We are asking that you excuse ,

Student Name
so that he/she can attend this event.

He/she will be absent from until

Thank you for your careful consideration of this request.

Michef Rodriguez
Youth Director
Gulf States Conference of Seventh-day Adventists
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